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PUBLIC HEARING, JUNE 4, 1990

The public hearing on the proposed subdivision ordinance

was called to order at 7:53 p.m. by Chairman Tim Courtney.
Present for the commission were Connie Reed, Janet McClintock,
Gene Palmreuter, Jerry Trinklein and Courtney. Absent were
Marg Knoll and Tom Totten.

James Totten, manager, and Cindy Ehrlich from the county
planning commission were also present.

One citizen was in attendance.
Discussion was held on the subdivision ordinance.

Motion to adjourn was made at 7:59 p.m. by Trinklein, supported
by McClintock. Motion carried.

Connie Reed, secretary
Planning Commission




